
 

 

 

PART OF THE FAIRFAX MULTI-ACADEMY TRUST 

E: POST@BOURNVILLE.BHAM.SCH.UK | W: WWW.BOURNVILLESCHOOL.ORG 

MRS J COTTLE | HEAD OF ACADEMY 

BOURNVILLE SCHOOL 

HAY GREEN LANE 

BOURNVILLE 

BIRMINGHAM 

B30 1SH 

www.bournvilleschool.org  
T: 0121 475 3881 

@bournvillesch  

 www.facebook.com/bournvillesch 

@bournvilleschool 
 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 21st May 2019 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

I want to inform you that Bournville School and all Fairfax Multi Academy Trust 

schools will be closed to students on Friday 21st June 2019. This is due to a 

range of training taking place with teachers and support staff on this day to 

ensure all academies are in the best position to provide the best service and 

experience for all of the young people in the Trust. 

 

I appreciate that this may cause inconvenience for some parents and 

apologise if this is the case. 

  

School will resume at the usual time on Monday 24th June 2019. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Mrs J Cottle 

Head of Academy 
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